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Olmsted Township “A Community of Diverse Neighborhoods”

IMPORTANT ROADWAY PROJECT NOTICE
TO OUR OLMSTED TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS
IN OUR VILLAGES OF LAKESIDE NEIGHBORHOOD

Fabrizi Trucking and Paving Co. Inc. has been awarded the contract to do some full depth
concrete replacement in your neighborhood as well as some more extensive roadway repair in
our Brentwood Neighborhood. The concrete replacement in the Villages is due to begin the
week of June 12, 2017. All traffic and services, including Police, Fire, mail and trash will
continue as normal. There are three major areas that the contract addresses and they all
intersect with the Parkway. They are at Arbor Lane, Glenside Lane and Arbor Court. There will
be a message board up on Pineswood Way entering the Villages to remind the residents as well
as their guests that may be visiting them of the construction in this area.

Besides these intersection replacements, there will be some other full depth roadway
replacement, as well as some catch basin repairs in isolated areas throughout your
neighborhood, but again, no interruption of services! Additional door hangers will be used to
identify those additional areas of repair, so residents will be aware.

Suggested alternate route to avoid congestion: Use Laurel Lane to
Stearns Road and the West entrance of the Village Parkway, opposite
Hall’s Brothers until the project is completed.

We have not done a roadway project in Olmsted Township since Oxford Park Drive, in 2005.
Thanks to the levy that was passed in 2014, this Board of Trustees has made our failing
infrastructures, their priority! We will have a “5-year Capital Roadway Plan” to our residents by
Summer of 2018. If you have any additional questions and or comments, feel free to contact
our Department of Public Service at 440.235.1011.

As always, when in a work zone, give the worker’s a "BRAKE".
They are there to improve our infrastructures which in turn,
provides a better ride on our roadways, for all of us!
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